
 

 

Safety in your building 
7 October 2020 

Atrium Point, 
Greenford Road, 
Greenford, 
UB6 0FF 

Dear resident, 

Making your home safer - Installation of fire safety equipment in your home 

Following our upgrade of the fire detection system and the installation of the sounders within 
individual flats, to ensure the system is working correctly and to achieve its certification we are 
going to carry test of the entire system throughout the day, this means that the sounders will 
ring intermittently throughout the day Tomorrow Wed 7th Oct.  

I apologise if these essential tests will cause an inconvenience. 

Following the successful tests we will write further with update on fire strategy for Atrium Point 
and what this means to you. 
 
If you have any questions about this please contact me by return of this email. 
 
Warm regards, 

Peter Morina 
Project Manager 


